
GTB NRD RFP Notification 
 
The Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa & Chippewa Indians is requesting a proposal from firms with 
experience in monitoring and evaluation of large scale river restoration projects to perform geomorphic 
assessment and monitoring services on the Boardman River. The project is being funded through the 
Bureau of Indian Affairs Great Lakes Restoration Initiative. Sealed bids are due by 2pm on 8/21/2020. 
Copies of the complete RFP can be requested from Lyndell Luster, GTB Purchasing Manager by 
contacting at: 231-534-7143. 
 


